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August 21, 2016

Friday, August 19th  
 6:30pm	 Tailgate Party

Sunday, August 21st 
 9:30am 	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Summer Choir Rehearsal
10:30am 	 Worship Service
 4:00pm 	 Deacons’ Meeting
 5:30pm	 Youth

 Monday, August 22nd
 3:00pm	 C.S. Lewis Study
 4:00pm	 Garden Meeting
 7:00pm	 Learn N’ Grow Open House
  
 Tuesday, August 23rd
 6:30pm	 Body Charge Fitness
 6:30pm	 Lydia’s Cloth
 
 Wednesday, August 24th 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:00pm 	 Block Party @ Rotary Park
 6:15pm 	 Midweek Worship

 Thursday, August 25th
 9:00am 	 Garden Harvest
 12:00pm	 Craft Club - Family Life Ctr.
 1-2:00pm 	 Food Pantry
 6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge

 Saturday, August 27th
  6:30am 	 Iron Horse Training
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We have the greatest problem any church can ever have: we have too 
many children!! What a wonderful opportunity for us. We have many 
children in our nursery that are too old for nursery and too young for 
Sunday worship. It is time to start offering children's church again. 
We want our children to be given opportunities to grow in their faith 
in ways that are appropriate for their ages. If you are willing be a part 
of a rotation of many people who will lead our children in fun and 
educational activities during church please contact Alex immediately. 
We would like to get this rotation put into place by the end of the 
month. (Background checks will be required if you do not have one 
already on file in our records.) Praise God for children and praise God 
for the leaders who lead these children to a deeper relationship with 
their loving Savior! 

In Christ,
Alex Lockridge

Church family,

I cannot say enough thank you's for last week's rummage sale. I 
am still astonished at how well everything went. First, thank you 
to Debbie Watts who logged in way too many hours. She kept us 
organized, recruited volunteers, and kept us motivated. Her work is 
more appreciated than she will ever know. Second, thank you to Jenny 
Watkins, Paul Sims, Donna Davis, Mary Ida Gray, Anita Wells, Ashleigh 
Fletcher, Jerry Stewart, Troy Mock, Teena Sewell, Shari Huff, Haley Huff, 
Tommy Faulkner, Mary Griffith, and many of our students who logged 
in multiple days' worth of work. Third, thank you to those who fed our 
workers, donated items, purchased items, and/or worked the sale. We 
needed a large number of people to do their part in order for this to 
work, and you did! Thank you!

We raised over $4,000 this year! I bet this is a record, too. Half of the 
money will go to the youth's out-of-country mission trip next summer. 
The other half will go to the Olive Branch Ministries in Somerset where 
Scarlette Jasper is doing wonderful work as a CBF Field Personnel. By 
raising this kind of money a lot of great ministry can be accomplished. 
On top of that, it is a ministry in and of itself to let people buy what they 
need for low prices at our rummage sale. It was a full week of ministry 
that will lead to future ministry, and it is all because the church acted as 
the church. 

Thank you, church!
~Alex

Wednesday, August 24th

Menu					     Volunteers
Oven-Fried Pork Chops		  Tommy Faulkner
Green Beans				   Katie House
Hash Brown Casserole		  Anna Litteral
Rolls/Dessert			   Bill & Nettie Sosh



First Baptist Church at Worship

August 21, 2016
The Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 103:1-13

Hebrews 12:18-29
Luke 13:10-17

Anthem by The Summer Choir
Lauda anima

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Speaks a Better Word”

	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Austin Carty
            528-0941

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon: Nettie Sosh
           215-1061

USHERS & GREETERS
August 21, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Gary Motz
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

 
August 21, 2016

Jennifer Hannah
	       Darlene Litteral

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, August 21st are placed 
in memory of  

EDMOND WYATT AND EDITH WYATT
and

RAY TIPTON
by 

Joyce Tipton
Wes, Lynn, and Wesley Tipton

Jeff, Debbie, and Lauren Tipton
Kim, Steve, Michael Ray, Hannah, 

and Jeffrey Scott Morton
Seth and Sarah Reeves

Sunday, August 14, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $      8,352.00
		     YTD Budget Offerings:	 $ 295,875.00
			        Loose Change:     $            32.08
Loose change received in August will benefit the Corbin 
Community Backpack Program.

Gifts have been given in memory of:

PEGGY BYRD, SHIRLEY OELKE, AND NORMA VIERS
by

Mike and Debbie Watts

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Renee Jones 
and family in the passing of her husband, James Jones.

Dear Church,

This Friday evening, August 19th, as the Corbin Redhounds kick 
off their 2016 football season against Whitley County, we at 
FBC will also be kicking off our 2016 Tailgating season. This is an 
event we began last year and had a wonderful time with; this 
year, we look forward to seeing how it will continue to grow.
As we did last year, we will tailgate for each home football 
game*, charging $5 per parking space here at the church, with 
all the money raised going to the Corbin Community Backpack 
Program. 

The event begins at 6:30 PM (as do all the tailgating events), 
and will continue until approximately 8 PM. We will have a tent 
set up, hot dogs on the grill, waters on ice, and cornhole and 
other games ready to be played. We will be providing some 
chairs, but we ask that, if possible, you bring your own lawn 
chairs, as well. 

As fall approaches and football season begins, what an exciting 
opportunity this is for us to show support for our community. 

All my love,
Austin

 * We will not tailgate next Friday, August 26th, during the 
Pigskin Classic. 


